
WCHA EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE REPORT 

February 21, 2017 Meeting 

1. Minutes from the February 7, 2017 meeting were approved. 
2. The Committee reviewed feedback from the WCHA Board of Directors regarding potential 

Owner/Breeder candidates. The Committee approved the slate of candidates as reviewed by the 
Board of Directors and an email with link to the ballot will be sent to the WCHA membership. 

3. The Committee reviewed the progress of work on the WCHA Bylaws. 
4. The Committee reviewed recommendations for judges for both the 2017 WCHA and Big Money 

Halter Futurities as submitted by the WCHA Judges Committee. 
5. The Committee approved to begin posting reports on WCHA Executive Committee action on the 

WCHA web site, beginning with the January 25, 2017 meeting. 
6. The Executive Committee approved the year-to-date financial report submitted by WCHA 

Treasurer Robin Klover. 
7. Kimble Lewis, member of the Breeders Futurity Committee, submitted a proposal on Ranch 

Horse competition to the Executive Committee. 


